
From: John Supra <SUPRA@scdhhs.gov>
To: Erica BrownErica.Brown@scdhhs.gov
CC: Adriana DayAdriana.Day@scdhhs.gov

Erin BoyceErin.Boyce@scdhhs.gov
Brandy JonesBrandy.Jones@scdhhs.gov
Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/16/2014 10:44:39 AM
Subject: Re: Nurse Family Partnership

Also — please make sure Christian reviews it and is included in the process.

john

On Sep 16, 2014, at 10:02 AM, Erica Brown <Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov> wrote:

Adriana,
We received an updated cost estimate at yesterday’s meeting so I’ll revise the decision package with that 
information.  Let me know when the presentation will be and I will plan to call in.
 
Thanks!
-Erica

Erica Brown

Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov
803.898.3062
 
cell: 978.895.1217
 
www.scdhhs.gov

 
Healthy Connections and the Healthy Connections logo are trademarks of South Carolina Department of Health and 
Human Services and may be used only with permission from the Agency.

 

From: Adriana Day 
Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2014 9:59 AM
 
To: Erin Boyce; Erica Brown
 
Cc: John Supra; Brandy Jones
 
Subject: Re: Nurse Family Partnership
 
I asked Tony and he does want this presented as a decision package.  We need to present it this week.  I am 
trying to get more time with him.
 

Adriana

On Sep 15, 2014, at 3:18 PM, "Erin Boyce" <Erin.Boyce@scdhhs.gov> wrote:

Attached is the latest information we have received related to NFP.
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Thanks,
Erin
 
 

Erin Boyce
Planning Manager
Erin.Boyce@scdhhs.gov
803-898-1574
 
1801 Main Street`
 
Columbia, SC - 29201
 
www.scdhhs.gov

 
Healthy Connections and the Healthy Connections logo are trademarks of South Carolina Department of Health and 
Human Services and may be used only with permission from the Agency.

 

<NFP Supplemental Payment Decision Package.docx>

<NFP Supplemental Payment Decision Pkg - fy breakdown.xlsx>

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
 

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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